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Delaware PTA position statement Senate Bill 92 and Senate Bill 93

Delaware PTA strongly supports the passage of both Senate Bill 92 and Senate Bill 93 as a first step to implementing Delaware’s Autism Strategic Plan for Collective Action. We believe these two pieces of legislation will;

1. Provide a path for equitable and effective services and supports in all local education agencies for all children with Autism.

2. Promote development and implementation of high quality inclusive classroom practices
3. Lead to improved opportunities for family support and engagement for the Autism community.
4. Result in increased training, and the use of best practices to improve collaboration between families and schools, while reducing due process and other litigation.
5. Improve the outcomes of children with Autism so every child can reach their full potential.

For these reasons, Delaware PTA supports the passage of Senate Bill 92 and Senate Bill 93.
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